



3399 County Airport Drive Howell, Michigan 48855 517-546-6675 Fax 517-546-6656 Mark D. Johnson - Airport Manager

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM:

Mark D. Johnson

Airport Manager

DATE:

July 22, 2024

RE:

Grant for Snow Removal Equipment (SRE) Building Design

The Michigan Aeronautics Commission has authorized a grant to fund the FAA eligible portion of the design of the SRE building at the Livingston County Airport. This grant will not include any state funds and there is not a local match for the grant funds.

The grant total is \$123,626 for what has been determined to be FAA eligible work at this time.

In 2022, the Board authorized the building site design and preliminary design of the SRE building by C&S. These two contracts and an Independent Financial Estimate of engineering costs total \$87,900 and were funded by the airport. Approximately 50% of these costs are eligible for FAA grant funding, which is included in this grant.

